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160 DUKE OF GLOUCESTER STREET CHAIRMAN: ALEX PLINE
ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401 VICE CHAIRMAN: CHRISTOPHER P. AIKEN
410-263-7997 SECRETARY: AMY JONES
ANNAPOLIS
Mayor and City Council
City of Annapolis

160 Duke of Gloucester St.
Annapolis, MD 21401

Re: Ordinance 16-16
Title 12 Updates and Amendments
RECOMMENDATION OF SUPPORT

Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of Council:

On April 27, 2016, the Annapolis Transportation Board met and passed the following:

THE TRANSPORTATION BOARD ENDORSES THE CHANGES MADE TO THE
CITY CODE TO PERMIT AN AUTHORIZED AGENT OF THE CITY TO EXERCISE
LIMITED AUTHORITY RELATED TO PARKING ENFORCEMENT, RESIDENTIAL
PARKING PERMITS, TOWING AND OTHER PARKING MATTERS; TO PERMIT THE
USE OF MODERN TECHNOLOGY RELATED TO PARKING METERS, PARKING
PERMITS AND OTHER PARKING MATTERS; AND MATTERS GENERALLY RELATING
TO CHAPTER 12 OF THE CITY CODE.

The Board reviewed the legislation and unanimously recognized the need for the changes
in order for the parking management contractor SP+ to contractually perform their duties.
Furthermore, as a Board we are excited about the new parking management contract and the
degree of subject matter expertise that it brings to city operations and look forward to
collaborating with SP+ in the future on parking operations.

If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, you can reach me at alex@teampline.org or
443-510-7297.

Respectfully submitted,
LY LA

Alex Pline
Chair, Transportation Board



